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BEAUFORT – The Beaufort Fire Department will be conducting a live fire training exercise on
Saturday, July 11, 2020. Residents in the immediate area have been contacted. The training will
be conducted at 260 Russells Creek Road.

Motorists should avoid Russells Creek Road on Saturday, July 11 between 7:30 a.m. and 3 p.m.
as the road will be closed during the training exercise. Please use Wright Farm Road to access
Russells Creek Road.

Thank you for your patience as live training exercises are vital to the fire department.

https://www.beaufortnc.org/fire/page/notice-live-burn-0

